
Orland Park. n.u, t.brary 

June 4,2008 

Mr. Peter Casey 
Director of Public Works 
Village of Orland Park 
15655 Ravinia Avenue 
Orland Park, 1160462 

Dear Mr. Casey: 

The Orland Park Public Library would like to request the privilege of purchasing gasoline 
for the library's vehicle from the Village of Orland Park's Public Works Department. 
We have done so previously and would greatly appreciate being able to do so again. 

Thank you very much for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

~t.w~ 
Sharon E. Wsol
 
Library Director
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